
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 10/10/2018 10:02:38 AM
Subject: *** LSA Notification *** Network Connectivity Issue

 
 
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) is aware of a general network connectivity problem and has been working with 
vendors for several days to resolve the issue as soon as possible. We thank you for your patience and apologize for 
the inconvenience this has caused.
 
Please contact the Service Desk at 212-4420 or via email at LSA@scstatehouse.gov.
 
Legislative Services Agency
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